
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Farr. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, February 24, 2021 12:37 PM 
'brookefarr630@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket Number-20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/24/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02425-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: brookefarr630@gmail.com <brookefarr630@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 5:12 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Number-20200226-SU 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shuman Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket: 20200226-SU 

Dear Clerk, 

I own the property at 95 Spyglass Alley, Placida (Cape Haze), Florida 33946. I am writing to oppose the application 
currently before the commission filed by Environmental Utilities to install a sewer system to serve Cape Haze and the 
nearby barrier islands. I strongly feel the sewer system is unnecessary as the Cape Haze community has a low 
population density and there is no evidence the current septic systems are a source of pollution to the area. In addition. 
if sewers are deemed necessary or desirable the company selected to provide the system should provide evidence of a 
strong financial position and operational experience in order to complete the project and maintain the system for years 
to come. It is my understanding that the applicant is inexperienced and not well capitalized. The applicant is also 
unable to inform the affected property owners how much the upfront cost will be nor the projected rates for service in 
the future. The applicant has also not offered a provision for installment payments for the affected properties and thus 
would place a large financial burden on the affected property owners to make a lump sum payment. 

Thank you in advance for the consideration of my opinion. Please let me know if you have any questions or require 
further information. 
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Yours truly, 
 
Brooke C Farr 
603‐490‐3609 
 
 




